
 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Notices 

June 13th   -  Royal Baby Gala: Tea in the Mary Pellat Room 2:00pm 

June 16th   -  Coffee and Conversation in the Mary Pellat Room 10:30am  

June 17th    -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am 

June 20th   -  Parish Potluck Dinner at 6:00pm  

June 28th   - Bishop Melissa will preside over the 10:00 am service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Friday Evenings Paul Clark is hosting community Pub Nights. 

For location details – and answers any other questions – contact Paul 

A Place in the Church Community  

to Meet Old Friends and Make New Friends 
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● Neighbourhood Engagement Team – This Sunday 

St. Catherine’s Neighbourhood Engagement Team is launching this Sunday, and you’re invited to take 

part in its inaugural after-church litter pick-up in the Edgemont area! Wear comfortable shoes and be 

prepared to enjoy good conversation en route! Questions? Contact: Peggy Trendell-Jensen 
 

 ● June Coffee & Conversation  

Coffee & Conversation will be held on Tuesday, June 16 at 10:30 am in the Mary Pellatt Room.                   

Everyone is welcome. 

Join in for an evening of warm 

fellowship and shared memories 

 

There will be an end-of-season, start-of-summer potluck to 

say a big "thank you" to Christine for her many years of  

dedicated service to St. Catherine's. Please sign up or talk 

to Bonnie Grundy regarding your potluck contribution.    

 

Many of you have been involved in the cottage groups. 

As promised at Special Vestry, on June 28 when the 

Bishop comes to join St Catherine's for worship, the 

Report from the outside consultants will be presented to 

the whole congregation by the Bishop and-Tasha.  

.This Parish Meeting will take place after the 10am 

Eucharist. Please make this morning a priority. There will 

be other follow up opportunities after this occasion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends at St. Catherine, 
 

Sebastian and I would like to present Helena 

Voelkel who arrived on June 11th weighing 4.02 kg 

and measuring 56 cm. We truly appreciate the love 

and care that St. Catherine's community has shown 

us throughout the process. The kind words, the 

long distance Baby Shower, and all of your support 

mean so much! 
 

We plan to visit Vancouver again next Summer 

with our new family and hope to see all of you 

then. 

Liebe Grüße, 
 

Hanna, Sebastian and Helena 


